
DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD
June 7, 2002

MEMORANDUM FOR: J. Kent Fortenberry, Technical Director
FROM: C. H. Keilers, Jr.
SUBJECT: Los Alamos Report for Week Ending June 7, 2002

The site rep was in training this week, Monday through Wednesday, and attended the Standing
Management Team meeting at Pantex, Thursday and Friday.


